
 
 

 
 

 

 

Location: 3200 Benning Road NE, Washington DC, 20019 

Substantial Completion: Late 2028 

August Milestone 

• On August 15, the Department of Public Works (DPW) and the Department of General Services 
(DGS) released a solicitation for the demolition and final stage of abatement. The solicitation is 
scheduled to close on September 13. 

• Department of Public Works hosted Pre-Bid site conferences for interested parties to 
understand the scope of the work pertaining to Benning Road Transfer Station. 

 
September Projections 

• The Department of Public Works and the Department of General Services plans to award 
contracts for demolition and the 3rd phase of abatement. The project schedule will be published 
once the selected contractor has been onboard. 

• The Department of Public Works with assistance from sister agencies, will start drafting the 
Architecture & Engineering solicitation to be posted within the Fall season. 

For your safety, only authorized personnel are allowed to access the construction site.  

Please direct all inquiries to DPW@dc.gov 
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